
   

     
        
         
 

   

   

    
  

 

 

     
    

 

     
      

          

 

     

  

   

  

  

 

       
           

           
      

 

       

 

            
       

        
      

        

        

 

 

Louisiana Department of 
Health Informational Bulletin 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Providers 

Date: June 21, 2022 

Subject: Informational Bulletin 22-17: Allergy Testing and Allergen 
Immunotherapy Policy Update 

Informational Bulletins that summarize policies and/or procedures are intended 
for quick reference and are accurate on the date they are issued. 

AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana covers allergy testing and allergen immunotherapy relating to 
hypersensitivity disorders manifested by generalized systemic reactions as well as by localized 
reactions in any organ system of the body. Covered allergy services shall include: 

• In vitro specific IgE tests; 

• Intracutaneous (intradermal) skin tests; 
• Percutaneous skin tests; 
• Ingestion challenge testing; and 
• Allergen immunotherapy. 

AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana covers allergen immunotherapy, and doses exceeding the above 
quantities when medically necessary, for members who have symptoms of allergic disease, such as 
respiratory symptoms, skin symptoms, or other symptoms that consistently follow a particular 
exposure, not including local reactions after an insect sting or bite. 

Coverage for allergen immunotherapy is described as: 

 A minimum of 180 doses every calendar year, per enrollee, for supervision of preparation and 
provision of antigens other than stinging or biting insects; and 

 A minimum of 52 doses every calendar year, per enrollee, for supervision of preparation and 
provision of antigens related to stinging or biting insects. 

The AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider Handbook is updated to reflect these changes. 

https://www.amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/resources/manual/index.aspx


 

       
         

  

 
    

          
         
 

 
       

 

 

 

Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 
Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached between 7:00 am 
– 7:00 pm daily. 

Missed an Informational Bulletin? 
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and 
Updates page of our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Information 
Bulletins. 

Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: 
network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 

http://amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates
http://amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates
https://ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198
https://ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198
mailto:network@amerihealthcaritasla.com

